
 
 

 

 

                                       NHTSA Recalls of Interest 
                                  January 24, 2022 
 
Brake Light Malfunction and Possible Rollaway Risk  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 22V011000 

Manufacturer Ford Motor Company 

Components SERVICE BRAKES, HYDRAULIC 

Potential Number of Units Affected 199,085 

Summary 

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2014-2015 Fusion, Lincoln MKZ, and 2015 Mustang vehicles 

originally sold or ever registered, in Texas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Alabama, Florida, Georgia, South Carolina, 

North Carolina, Virginia and Hawaii. Exposure to certain environmental conditions, such as high temperatures, 

high humidity, and salt air can cause the brake pedal bumper to corrode and separate from the brake pedal. 

Remedy 

Dealers will replace the brake pedal bumpers and clutch pedal bumpers, free of charge. Owner notification 

letters are expected to mailed March 3, 2022. Owners may contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332. 

Ford's number for this recall is 22S02. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FORD FUSION 2014-2015 

FORD MUSTANG 2015 

LINCOLN MKZ 2014-2015 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V011#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V011#recalls530


Secondary Fuel Filter May Leak  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 22V013000 

Manufacturer Ford Motor Company 

Components FUEL SYSTEM, DIESEL 

Potential Number of Units Affected 19,697 

Summary 

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2021 Super Duty F-250, F-350, F-450, F-550, F-600, and 

Medium Duty F-650 and F-750 vehicles equipped with 6.7L diesel engines. A small void may be present in the 

top-center of the vehicle's underhood secondary fuel filter cap, which may progress to a pinhole over time, 

allowing fuel to leak from the top of the secondary fuel filter. 

Remedy 

Dealers will replace the primary and secondary fuel filters, free of charge. Owner notification letters are 

expected to be mailed February 21, 2022. Owners may contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332. Ford's 

number for this recall is 22S01. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FORD F-250 SD 2021 

FORD F-350 SD 2021 

FORD F-450 SD 2021 

FORD F-550 SD 2021 

FORD F-600 SD 2021 

FORD F-650 2021 

FORD F-750 2021 

 
Tire Belt Separation  

 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 22V018000 

Manufacturer Heartland Recreational Vehicles, LLC 

Components TIRES 

Potential Number of Units Affected 2,363 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V013#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V013#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V018#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=22V018#recalls530


Summary 

Heartland Recreational Vehicles, LLC (Heartland) is recalling certain 2021-2022 Cyclone, Fuel, Gravity, and 

Warrior vehicles equipped with certain Sailun tires, sizes ST235/80R16 and ST235/85R16. Due to a 

manufacturing issue, the tires may experience a belt separation. 

Remedy 

Dealers will inspect the tire DOT codes, and replace the tires as necessary, free of charge. Owner notification 

letters are expected to be mailed March 18, 2022. Owners may contact Heartland customer service at 1-877-

262-8032 or Sailun customer service at 1-844-281-9696. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

HEARTLAND CYCLONE 2021-2022 

HEARTLAND FUEL 2021-2022 

HEARTLAND GRAVITY 2021-2022 

HEARTLAND ROAD WARRIOR 2021-2022 

 
                                       
 


